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This bill will raise the rates of all customers who pay their bills on time and in full. 

Once again the government wishes to take away the incentive to work and pay your 

own bills. There will always be freeloaders and I do not believe they should be 

rewarded for bad behavior or decisions.  There is already low income energy 

assistance. This goes to far and is over the top.  


